
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Garnet Street Road Closure (Mt Surprise) 

 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the public that Garnet Street, Mt 

Surprise will be closed to the public from: 

 
Thursday, 28th November 2024 

to  
Tuesday, 3rd December 2024 

 
Due to planned road maintenance works  

 
Please be advised an alternative route will be put in place 

 
Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact 
Council on 4079 9090. 

 
Mark Watt 
Chief Executive Officer 


